
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Town Manager Report 12/04/2024 

 

 

New Requests: 

• Material Request: Mike T. requested additional material to be delivered across the street 
from Craig Goulet's property. 

• Safety Grant: Currently under review. 

• Recycling Center Enhancements: Currently under review. 

Upcoming: 

• Underdog Non-Profit Lease: Updating the lease agreement between Underdog Non-Profit 
and the Town of Brighton remains pending. 

• School MOU: Continued development and review. Awaiting the school’s response. 

• OLT Cabinet Update: Contacted NEK Broadband and am awaiting a callback regarding our 
easement. 

• ROW Agreements: Efforts to obtain agreements from residents have been initiated. 

• FEMA Flood Buyouts: Waiting for buyout documents from the applicants before 
completing the town’s portion of the documentation. No buyout documents have been 
received at this time. 

Action Items: 

Completed Agenda Items: 

• Memorial Park Maintenance: Trimmed bushes and Christmas tree. 

• NEK Broadband Easement: Contacted NEK Broadband; easement expected next week. 

• Pleasant Street Sign Repairs: Replaced CPU board, installed a new radar device, updated 
Wi-Fi transmitter and software, and added a new 18A/H battery. 

• Marlin Controls: Requested a quote for safety grant pedestrian signs; awaiting a response. 

• Green Lantern Solar Contract: Reviewed and sent; awaiting final contract. 

• Newport Ambulance Contract: Signed and mailed. 

• Pleasant Street Hydrant: Confirmed with Zack regarding part delays. 

• GLS Contract: Sent out for review. 

• Newport Hospital Letter: Draft reviewed and sent to the Board. 



• Employment Letter Regarding Direct Deposit: Bruce returned the signed letter and 
confirmed he understands that direct deposit is possible. 

• Communicated to Employee Regarding Recycling Enforcement Starting January 1: 
Spoke with Bruce about enforcing restrictions and the new static sticker requirement. 

• Added Calendar Updates and Reminders for Speed Sign Software: Created a reminder 
schedule for updating the software on the speed signs on Pleasant Street. 

• Coaches Meeting for Gym Use: Met with Craig, the only coach with a team this year. His 
schedule is available on the town’s website, and he has a copy of his gym use schedule. 

• FEMA Meeting Prep: Andy, Charles (from FEMA), and I will meet pending weather to 
discuss the damage assessment inventory for DR4810 (July flooding event). 

• MERP and GLS: The Municipal Energy Resilience Program and Green Lantern Solar 
documents were sent and acknowledged by their respective organizations. 

• VLCT Tax Collector Meeting: I will attend the meeting in case we do not have a delinquent 
tax collector by March. 

 

 

 

 


